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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Motion for resolution (Land Case No.0495), from 2017

1 message

irene cando <irenecando85@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 1, 2022 at 7:02 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR MIMAROPA - Legal <denr4blegal@gmail.com>

Dear Sir/Madam,

       Hereby I would like to follow up again on Land Case No. 0495, filed in Puerto Princesa City on Nov. 21, 2017 and
transmitted to your office on March 13, 2019.

I always get the same response from your office: that it was forwarded to the legal division.
Last year per Document Tracking Number E-2021-21384.
This year per Document Tracking Number E-2022-70120

I never get any response from the legal division.

Please provide a number or email where I can reach the person in charge.
 
Thanks!

Kind regards,
Irene N. Cando

On Wed, 29 Jun 2022, 08:57 DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:



Dear Mam,


for your appropriate action please. Thank you.



ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA



---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: irene cando <irenecando85@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 9:05 PM

Subject: Re: Motion for resolution (Land Case No.0495), from 2017

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>





Good day!


This is exactly the same reply I'm getting for 3 years already. That it was forwarded to the Legal Division.
But I never get a reply when I'm inquiring to them.
The previous email was also send to them, not only you.


What can I do now?


Best regards,
Irene N. Cando


On Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 8:46 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:


Good day!



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to LEGAL
DIVISION for review and appropriate
action
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For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email
address at:
denr4blegal@gmail.com  

                         

Kindly note of the Document Number.: 2019-21384



Thank you and keep safe.



ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA



On Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 11:38 PM irene cando <irenecando85@gmail.com> wrote:


Dear Sir/Madam,




       Hereby I would like to follow up again on Land Case No. 0495, filled in Puerto Princesa City on Nov.21, 2017.


I always get the same response that it was forwarded to the legal division.
Last year per Document Tracking Number E-2021-21384.
This year per Document Tracking Number E-2022-70120


I can never reach anybody from the legal division.


Please provide a number or email where I can reach the person in charge.
 
Thanks!




Kind regards,
Irene N. Cando
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